
Dear Praying Friends,

Only a few more days, August 14th, and we will be boarding for our journey to 
the Philippines. We start in Birmingham, then to Dallas, transfer to Korean Air for 
Soul, Korea and then on to Manila, Philippines. Talk about being “dog tired”, you 
can’t imagine. It takes me about 7 to 10 days to get over jet lag and get my body 
turned around and going in the right direction.

I will be taking other invitations to speak all over the Philippines when I am not 
preaching at Pastor Hurst church, Metroview Baptist Church in Antipolo City, on 
Sundays and Thursdays as the Lord gives me strength.

You may ask, “What can I/we do for you?” Please, please pray for Jon (my 
caregiver) and me that God will give us good and safe flights. pray for our 
safety and health, pray for the power of God to be on me as I preach to those 
who attend these meetings, pray that the unsaved will be saved by the grace of 
God and pray that Christians will get revived and serve God. Just pray!

We will be returning home January 15th., the Lord willing. Thank you for your 
faithful prayers and financial support. You are a blessing to us as we reach the 
lost for Christ.

In His service until He comes, 

July 30, 2018
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I will be relieving Christopher & Ivy Hurst while 
they are taking a four month furlough. On August 
23 and 24 we will fly down to General Santos City 
in the most Southern part of Mindanao to hold a 
Pastor’s Conference for BIMI Missionary Doug 
Sesson. Dr. Sesson is expecting around 400 
Filipino Pastors to attend this two day 
conference. I will be preaching five times in those 
two days. What an open door and opportunity!The Hurst Family


